
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 11:46:25 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Steve

Last_Name :
Poliza

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
My name is Steve Poliza and I live in Elcajon. Thank you for your hard work and follow up, but I want to address
something that you might not know about Chaldeans. We Chaldean are a very hard working people, we are
religious, social, and love our neighbors. We love to gather with people from our community and we share our
religion and culture, so seperating us from each other is just like taking the fish out of water and let her die, in other
work you are killing us the Chaldean, so please kepp Chaldean of Elcajon acting and reacting with other Chaldean
communities at Rancho San diego and spring valley and keeping Elkcajon in East county to live and thrive. Thank
you.
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Submit




